
DRAFT 

 

TEAM OF EIGHT TRAINING 
 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Coppell Independent School District, #057-922, met for a 

Team of Eight training session on Sunday, September 9, 2012 in the Board Room of the 

Vonita White Administration Building, 200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas.  The 

session was called to order at 1:06 p.m. by President Anthony Hill. 

 

Members present:  Anthony Hill, President; David Apple, Vice President, Susie Kemp, 

Secretary; Thom Hulme; Amy Dungan; Judy Barbo and Tracy Fisher.  A quorum was 

present.   

 

Notice of this meeting was posted on Thursday, September 6, 2012 at 9:50 a.m. 

 

Staff and visitors present:  Dr. Jeff N. Turner, Superintendent; Dr. Marilyn Denison; Sid 

Grant; Kelly Penny; Brad Hunt; Tabitha Branum; and Penny Tramel  

 

The purpose of this meeting was to provide board member Team of Eight training. 

 

David Apple left the meeting at 5:10 p.m. 

 

Tracy Fisher made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Judy Barbo seconded the motion.  

The motion carried 6-0. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:54 PM. 

 

 

 

     _______________________________ 

     Anthony Hill, Board President 

 

     ________________________________ 

     Susie Kemp, Board Secretary     
      


